

Biology Curators Group Newsletter

Title: Notices

Author(s): Flood, S.

Source: Flood, S. (1979). Notices. Biology Curators Group Newsletter, Vol 2 No 5, 176.

URL: http://www.natsca.org/article/1717

NatSCA supports open access publication as part of its mission is to promote and support natural science collections. NatSCA uses the Creative Commons Attribution License (CCAL) http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/2.5/ for all works we publish. Under CCAL authors retain ownership of the copyright for their article, but authors allow anyone to download, reuse, reprint, modify, distribute, and/or copy articles in NatSCA publications, so long as the original authors and source are cited.

FAUNAL REMAINS PROJECT - SOUTHAMPTON UNIVERSITY

Storage and preservation of animal bones from excavation - building up an archive of contemporary osteological material - computer documentation

Visit and Discussion: Thursday February 28th

Further details from:

Stephen Flood,

Secretary,

Biology Curators Group,

City Museum, Hatfield Road.

St. Albans (Tel. 56679)

ELECTION OF COMMITTEE AND OFFICERS - 1980/81

Now is the time to be thinking about who should be running B.C.G. for the next period of office. When there is competition for a post we hold a postal ballot, so any nominations should be sent to me (approved by the nominee, and seconded) by February 4th. Not that members are excatly clamouring to take over the duties, nor am I advocating change for the sake of change, but you cannot expect the current committee to carry on some of the more time-consuming tasks indefinitely and an organisation like the B.C.G. does benefit from new ideas and approaches. So please think about who - and what - you want for B.C.G., and let us know!

Stephen Flood St. Albans Museums